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          7 October 2022  

HDC provides assistance to Real Spring residents 

The Trinidad and Tobago Housing Development Corporation (HDC) continues to support 

residents of Real Spring Housing Development, Valsayn South. 

The Trinidad and Tobago Defence Force and the Office of Disaster Preparedness and Management 

(ODPM) assisted the Corporation and its residents with the installation of sandbags in the 

community this morning, 7 October 2022.   

The HDC team was on the ground until 11 o'clock last night and our Managing Director Jayselle 

McFarlane kept the Ministry of Rural Development and Local Government apprised. 
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